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To Whom It May Concern:
 
I am in favor of the proposed FMLA forms. It has always been a thorn in the side to get doctors to fill
out these forms correctly. Besides better education to doctor staff on how to fill out the forms, I
appreciate forms that are easier to understand.  My suggestion for form WH-380-E would be to
move the Health Care provider instructions to the beginning of section II rather than at the end. And
to also add clear instructions in bold that the medical provider fills out Part A, B AND C.
 
Thank you!
 
Shauna Greer, PHR, SHRM-CP
HR Specialist
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